
NETWORK CONTRACTING OFFICE 2 
Albany-Stratton/Bath/Bronx/Canandaigua/Northport/Syracuse Medical Centers 

Hudson Valley/New Jersey/New York Harbor Healthcare Systems 
WNY Upstate New York Healthcare System 

The purpose of this notice is to publicize the decision to not make an award in reference to solicitation 
36C24218Q0576. This solicitation was an open market, unrestricted RFQ for Preventative Maintenance 
Services for The Central Chiller at the Stratton VA Medical Center.  

No further consideration will be given for award in reference to this posting. 

Anthony Murray, 
Contracting Officer 
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